

Headteacher: Mrs J Marsden	Friday 23rd September 2022
Tel: 01964 533770	2021/22 - Summer Term
E-mail: admin.ris@ebor.academy	Parenthub: @RistonPA
Website: sigglesthorne.ebor.academy/	
Seesaw App: https://app.seesaw.me/#/login	
Twitter: @ristonschool	

Flu Vaccination



If you would like your child (Reception class to Y6) to receive the nasal flu vaccine in school then please ensure that you have completed the online consent form that was sent out on Parenthub on 6th September. Please see the attached link

 $\frac{https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=14382}{3\&Type=FLU}$

The vaccinations will take place in school on Thursday 13th October in the afternoon.

If you have any problems accessing the link or would like to speak to a member of the immunisation team please contact them on 0333 358 3397.



Thursday 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Music club will run every Thursday with Mrs Evans, a fully qualified music teacher. There is a charge of £3 per session. Please sign up for this club with our school office.



Maths Open Evening

Would you like to know more about our Maths curriculum and our approach to teaching Maths? Please come along on Monday 3rd October and meet our Maths Lead, Miss Groom and see some of our Maths activities in action. Children are welcome to attend. 4.30-5.30pm

PTFA

Please can I ask all parents and carers to consider joining our PTFA. The PTFA work tirelessly throughout the year to provide events for children and their families and raise precious funds. These funds are spent for the benefit of all our children. Children have had visits, visitors and resources provided, which our children would not have access to without their support. Any offer of time or expertise would be warmly welcomed. Please contact the school office for further information about joining Riston PTFA.



Lab Rascals

Fully funded by our PTFA, all our children are going to take part in a Science workshop led by Lab Rascals. We look forward to sharing the learning, enjoyment and enthusiasm for Science which this visit will create. These workshops will enhance the Science curriculum our children all follow here at Riston CE Primary School, led by Mrs Densley Seymour.

School Meal Prices

Unfortunately, rising costs mean we will be bringing the costs of a school meal in-line with school meal prices in other East Riding schools. In September the cost of a school lunch will be £2.50. Children starting Year 3 are required to pay for a school meal as they no longer qualify for universal free school meals. If you feel your child is entitled to a free school meal, please contact:

https://www.eastriding.gov.uk/learning/schoolscolleges-and-academies/school-meals/freeschool-meals/



On Tuesday 27th September, all of our children and staff will work with the charity above to gain

a greater understanding of being a wheelchair user. The charity was brought to the attention of Mrs Marsden by one of our amazing pupils, who has worked with the charity. This will help our children and staff team raise their understanding of disability.

School Uniform & Sports Kit

Please see the school website https://riston.ebor.academy/uniform/

for details on our school uniform, including P.E. kit. Lots of uniform is available (some brand new) on our 'Grown out, not worn out' rail, which is currently in the main entrance. Please do ensure your child has the correct uniform, including P.E kit.

Attendance Matters



The school target for attendance is 97%. Over the past 2 weeks our attendance is currently

Robins - 99.54 Topcats - 99.50 Bluebirds - 99.60 Highflyers - 97.62

Please continue to make every effort to ensure your child maintains high attendance and is punctual.



Christian Value

This half-term we are focussing on the Christian Value of thankfulness. This links to our Harvest theme of giving thanks for the Harvest and for our food. We encourage all our children to practise thankfulness.

'Always be thankful.' Thessalonians 5.16

Harvest Festival Collection



As part of our Harvest Festival on Thursday 29th September, we are asking for donations of dried food to be brought into school on the day of the service. We will then arrange for this to be made a donation from the school to East Yorkshire Foodbank, a charity based in Beverley who work tirelessly to ensure people in our local area do not go hungry.

Dates For Your Diary



Tuesday 27th September - Disability Awareness Training

Thursday 29th September - Harvest Festival 9.30am St Margaret's Church.

Monday 3rd October - Maths Open Evening 4.30pm till 5.30pm.

Monday 17th October - Parents / Carers Evening 3.45pm - 6.00pm.

Friday 21st October - Break up for Half Term **Monday 31st October** - Children return to school following Half Term.

Friday 25th November - Training Day **Monday 12th December** - EYFS / KS1 Christmas performance 2.30pm.

Wednesday 14th December - Christingle Service 2.30pm St Margaret's Church